



Rakegate Primary School

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US

Phone: 01902 558608

Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk

Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton

Pantomime Visit

22nd October 2021 Dear Parents/Carers,

We are planning a Pantomime visit for Year Two to see Cinderella at the Grand Theatre on Tuesday 14th December at 2.30pm. We hope you will agree this is an experience every child should have. We obviously weren't able to do it last year, so it is exciting that it is possible again.

The cost of the visit will be £18.00 which includes a reduced price ticket for the show and transport costs. This is a bargain, I am sure you will agree, as usual ticket prices are much higher. We will leave school by coach in the afternoon and return at about 5.30pm, depending on the finish time.

The children will have lunch as usual in school and we will be back in time for tea. There is no need to bring their book bags that day. They will not need any food or spending money and will wear school uniform please. There is no need to provide any drinks or snacks. We will take squash and water for drinks at the interval and will also have a lovely selection of biscuits to tide them over!

When we return, we will dismiss the children straight from the coach. We thank you in advance for your patience here as it will be dark and we will not let them off the coach until we see an adult for each child. Their lunch boxes will be brought into the Reception entrance for you to collect if you want to. (unless they all want a school dinner on that day!)

In the past, notification for this visit has been much earlier as the theatre usually want payment in September. We have left it as late as possible this year due to the recent events around COVID, but would appreciate the returning of the consent form and payment as quickly as possible and no later than Friday 3rd December.

If you paid for the Safari Park visit in Reception which needed to be cancelled due to the lockdown you can use that and this one will be free! (Mrs Cook in the office has a list if you are not sure)

Many thanks for your support, Happy Christmas!	CINDERELLA	
Mrs Kinsey and Year Two staff.	THE FARYTALE FAMILY PRATOMINE	
Year 2 Grand Theatre visit		•
Name of child	Class	
I	ignature) give permission for my child to visit the Pantomime on 14 th December.	
I enclose payment of £18.00 for the vi	3	
I wish for my payment from the Safar	rk visit to be transferred	